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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
OFFICE OF AIRCRAFT SERVICES

SAFETY ALERT

No. 00-05 August 24, 2000

Subject:
Velcon Fuel Filters

ribuli
All DOI Activities (Coordinated with Forest Service Aviation Safety)

Discussion
Veleon Filters, Inc. has recently annou that they have discovered a manufacturing flaw
affecting their ACO-40901SPK. spin-on-filter. This flaw could result
past filter media. To correet the problem Veleon Filers. Inc. is offering to replace. at no charge,
all defective filters

Recommendat
Replace all ACO-40901SPK spin-on-filters with a manufacturing date prior to July 2000 (note:
the 40501SPK may be a suitable substitute with the flow rate being the critical determining
factor).

Destray all defective filters us suitable replacement filters become available
A form for replacing defective filters is attached for your convenience (see reverse side)

this subject please contact the Fuel Quality Assurance
at 907-271-3700 or Veleon's Order Entry Department

If you have further questions regardin
Specialist, OAS/Alaska Regional Offi
at 800-331-0180.

i .
wbert Gallowy

Aviation Safer§ Mana,
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Please fax this form to (719) 5
Veleon Filters, Ine.
Atn: Order Entry Department
4525 Centennial Blvd.
wlo Springs, CO 80919
800-531-0180

Veleon Filters, Inc. Product Recall

I understand the circumstances of the Veleon Filters, Inc.’s product recall of the ACO-409015PK
cartridges.  Listed below are the ACO-40901SPK cartridges that my company cuwrrently has in
stock. | hereby certify that these cartridges will be destroyed upon receipt of replacement ACO-
40901SPK cartridges.

Name of Company. Date
Name of Authorized Representative (Please Print) Signature of Authorized Representative
Telephone Number Fax Number

Ship to Address:

Name of Di

Muodel Number




